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Direct dial: 01934426176 ;
Email: Peter.King@n-somerset.gov.uk COUNCIL

Highways and Transport
Town Hall
Walliscote Grove Road
Weston-super-Mare
BS23 1UJ
Dear Resident

Resurfacing of A370 West Town Road, Backwell

As part of North Somerset Council's commitment to improving the district’s roads, we will
soon be resurfacing West Town Road, Backwell, from No.25 to No.53.

Works will begin on Tuesday 18" December and is expected to take 4 Nights to complete.
We will need to close the road so that the work can be carried out safely. The road will be
closed each Night from 8pm to 5am and we will make every effort to keep disruption to a
minimum.

Reasonable access to properties and businesses will be maintained, and there will also be
extra signage in place advising that businesses are open as usual. Staff will be located at
key points who will be able to advise you on access arrangements.

During the carriageway resurfacing works on street parking will be unavailable, please
help the works to be carried out more efficiently by ensuring the carriageway is clear of
parked vehicles.

Should you have any requirements for access during these works | will be pleased to
discuss these with you. My contact details are shown at the top of this letter. The
Council's contractor Skanska will be liaising with residents on a day to day basis as the
need arises.

Regards

Peter King
Engineer
Highway Operations

This letter and document can be made available in large print, audio, easy read and other formats.
Documents on our website can also be emailed to you as plain text files.

Help is also available for people who require council information in languages other than English.
For more information contact the sender of this letter.

The content of this communication is meant for disclosure to the intended recipient(s) only. If you have received this in error,
please notify the sender and destroy the communication without copying it or forwarding it.
You should be aware that all communications received and sent by this council are subject to the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.
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